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A motion requesting that Police Director Samuel A. DeMaio provide to the Municipal Council, through the City Clerk’s

Office, an explanation why police officers at the 5th Precinct located on Clinton Avenue, are directing residents to Police

Headquarters at 22 Franklin Street if they wish to file an incident report.
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